
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OSHWAL ACADEMY NIROBI 

JUNIOR HIGH 

“COMPASS FOR LIFE SKILLS” 

TERM 3 WEEK 3 NEWSLETTER 
2021 

HEAD’S MESSAGE 

 IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have come to the end of the third week of term 
three. As we communicated, next week we reopen the 
school for physical classes. We are very excited to meet 
the students physically after a long absence. We are 
hopeful that our planning will enable students learn in 
a safe environment. We have put in place measures 
and procedures that are in line with Covid-19 protocols. 
A detailed reopening guideline was sent to your email 
addresses on Thursday 4th May 2021. Kindly take time 
to read the guidelines and advice your child 
accordingly. As a school, we would like to assure you of 
our commitment in safeguarding the health of our 
learners and that we shall observe and keep track of all 
activities in the school to make sure that the activities 
are consistent with our valued intentions. 
 
We also urge parents to play a bigger role in educating 
their children about the risks of irresponsible behavior 
during the Covid-19 pandemic and urge their children 
to minimize unwarranted contacts with other people 
and friends through visiting and outings.   
 
Closely related to Covid-19, we urge all parents to 
provide an extra face mask, hand sanitizer and to pack 
food in separate lunch tins if you have more than one 
sibling.  
 
We would like thank you for your continued support. 
 
God Bless You All 
Regards, 
Mrs. Kekul Patel – Junior High Head of School 
 
 
 

As we prepare to reopen physically next week. 
Kindly note the following: 
 

• The reporting times for all year groups 
were outlined in the reopening 
guideline sent to you. Kindly conform to 
those timing for a smooth entry and exit 
procedure. 

• Vehicles will be allowed into the school 
compound at 3:00pm to pick up 
students.  

• Boarding students will walk to Oshwal 
Park where they are currently being 
accommodated. 

• To safeguard our learners, we shall 
minimize visits to school. Parents 
wishing to visit the school should book 
an appointment with the Head of School 
via official school email. 

• Parents whose children are attending 
Math’s booster lessons are urged to 
emphasize to their children the 
importance of these lessons. 
Attendance will be thoroughly 
monitored and action will be taken 
against those who are not attending. 



 
  

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

YEAR 11 MATH’S  IGCSE EXAMINATIONS 
IN PICTURES 

We are all ready!!! 


